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Latest in a series of posts on the Armory  

It’s been a year. 

The Armory is back in the news (click on “Armory” under Topics on the 
sidebar to refresh your memories). 

Last Monday saw the much debated construction begin at the Prospect 
and 2nd Ave. site. 

With considerable worry in the West side community about noise and 
building damage from the pounding. 

Give a listen. 

 

Audio Player not available in this archive 

Three neighbors called in to City Council last Tuesday night. 
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